From: nola stewart

**Sent:** January 11, 2024 9:28 AM

To: <a href="mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

**Subject:** Tax Supported Capital Budget

I would like to participate in Hamilton's Annual City budget. I am a homeowner in Ward 3 -Stipley . I am very disappointed of emphasis of use of vacant King George school for parking for Tiger Cat games and other venue events and revenue I believe is controlled by an outside source? I very much believe a children's playground is needed. The closest park is Gage & Main St. I reside Gage & Barton area.

There was past but gone to the wayside of a park designation on Lloyd St (behind Freshco). Our children need a safe place for interaction with nature and outdoor fun. So much emphasis is on technology and I believe nature and exercise is very important too.

There is a wonderful green space beside school and ideal for a park. I look forward to your feedback on matter. Nola( I question if this is for 2025 budget also?